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THE BIG HELP OUT 

A group of Year 7 students volunteered to take
part in community projects for 'The Big Help
Out'. Students took part in litter picking around
the village, made bird boxes and feeders for the
local community, helped at Blythe Bridge
library and donated over 150 homemade seed
pods, made by the eco-garden team, to
neighbouring residents.
They were delighted to get so many positive
comments from people they met during the
morning. Well done Year 7!

YEAR 9 RESIDENTIAL 

50 energetic Year 9 students have arrived safely
at Boreatton Park in Shropshire for their three-
day residential.
They had a great start with activities including
zip lining, archery and Jacob’s ladder. More
photos will be shared throughout the trip on
our facebook page.

BRILLIANT CLUB 
On Wednesday afternoon,
a group of Year 10
students attended the
University of Birmingham
for their 'graduation' after
successfully completing
the scholars' programme
as part of the Brilliant
Club. 

The course, which included
seminars, assignments and
a final assessment, was
really demanding but our
students achieved
excellent marks. Well done
to you all.

Many thanks to Mrs Pheasey and all the
staff who arranged the PGL residential trip
for Year 9 students. It was wonderful to see
the photos of the students having such a
lovely time in a fabulous setting. Another
big thank you to Mr Jackson, Mrs Hanvey,
Mrs Mitton and Mrs Cotterill for leading the
different groups of Year 7 students taking
part in 'The Big Help Out'. Providing
experiences such as these is a really
important part of our school life but
without the commitment and dedication
of the staff they simply wouldn't happen. I
wonder what we can do next?!
Mrs Johnson



MUSIC TALENT 
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 CONCRETE FUNDRAISING

DRAMA DONATIONS 

Our drama department are currently looking to
source some white furniture for the Year 12
group's next assessment piece. Ideally they
would like to borrow a low coffee table, a two-
seater or large armchair, a sofa, a chaise longue
or telephone table/seat, similar to the items
shown.
Please contact k.baines@bb-hs.co.uk if you are
able to help.

Check out our
facebook page for
the live version!
Well done Daniall
, Max and Tyler!

On Friday after
school, we heard
something coming
from one of the
music rooms which
was so good, we
thought we would
share it for all to
listen to. 

produced using stop motion software. Great
work team.

ANIMATION CLUB 

GCSE REVISION 

Calling all Year 11 students.
As the final GCSE examinations begin next
week, a revision timetable has been put on
FROG for you (see School Links / Study Site).
Your teachers will be able to offer you final
guidance and support before the actual exam.
Please check the timetable for times and
locations.
Further revision materials and advice are also
available on that site. Just navigate through the
menu icon.

With the
support of our
IT technicians,
the Year 7
animation
club is almost
ready to
release their
first clip 

Well done Josh S in Year 9
for your amazing
fundraising for the
homeless charity Concrete!
Check out their lovely
words of thanks below! 


